8/10/23, 11:55 AM Mail - Leia LaPlace - Outlook

[EXTERNAL MAIL]FW: Re: Itinerary for Craig Martin (Co-Creator of PBS's The
GoodRoad)Site Visit to STX

steve@sericore.com <steve@sericore.com>
Thu 8/10/2023 11:40 AM

To:Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>
Cc:steve@sericore.vi <steve@sericore.vi>

Good morning Ms. LaPlace,

We are gathering feedback and comments with many who have visited the Grange property. Below are comments
from Craig Martin, Producer and Co-Host of PBS's "The Good Road". Craig and his team visited Grange when we
hosted our 2023 Easter Egg Hunt and pot-luck dinner and filmed the experience and interviews with RT Park's
Peter Chapman and others in the Grange garden.

Best,

Steve

From: "Craig Martin" <craig@goodallover.tv>

Sent: Thursday, 10 August, 2023 08:21

To: steve@sericore.com

Cc: "Earl Bridges" <earl@goodallover.tv>

Subiject: Re: ltinerary for Craig Martin (Co-Creator of PBS's The GoodRoad)Site Visit to STX

That's great, Steve! | am happy to know others on the island will be able to experience this cool property!
Craig Martin

Daytime EMMY Nominated, The Good Road
Producer/Co-Host

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any
attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.
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